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January 30, 2025 
3:00 P.M. 

State Capitol, Room 224 & Videoconference 
 

S.B. 344 
RELATING TO HIGHWAY SAFETY 

 
Senate Committee on Transportation and Culture and the Arts 

 
The Department of Transportation supports S.B. 344, which requires persons under 
the age of 16 to wear a helmet while riding a skateboard.  Clarifies that the Act does not 
infringe on county ordinances prohibiting skateboards on streets and roadways. 
 
According to the Hawaii Department of Health, from 2019 through 2023, there were 11 
serious skateboard injuries on our roadways, 2 of which were under the age of 17 and 
neither of them were wearing helmets.   
 
According to the National Library of Medicine, wearing a helmet while skateboarding 
reduces the risk of head injuries by up to 88 percent. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony.  
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Comments:  

Keiki Injury Prevention Coalition supports SB344 

Lisa Dau, RN 

Injury Prevention Coordinator 
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